
Adult Service Corps

G25010202 & G25010304
with Martha Murchison and Art Meyers

January 19-25, 2025

Dear Service Corps,

I am so excited that you have registered for Adult Service Corps in January! Service 

Corps offers us an opportunity to help Ghost Ranch with our labor and work, and it 

offers a wonderful time for camaraderie and fun. Our work is often laced with laughter 

and good stories. If his is your first time on the Corps, know that you have a great week 
or weeks ahead of you – and for the old friends who are returning, it will be marvelous 

to see you all! 

Service Corps members volunteer a total of 22 hours of work to the ranch in exchange 

for reduced room and board. As in the summer, Art will work with large projects and 

Martha will work with the general projects. We don’t have work lists to share with 

you. Part of the joy of Service Corps is the unexpected -but count on some indoor deep 

cleaning and some outdoor work also. Please let us know if you have a physical con-

dition which prevents you from doing some tasks. We want ever one to be safe and 

take of themselves. Please bring work clothes, gloves you can work in outdoors, boots. 

or shoes in case it snows, warm hats and coats, sunscreen, and a water bottle. Please 

also bring your stories and laughter to share with us. I’m excited to share the darkest 

days of winter with you. I look forward to seeing you next month.

Please email me at the address below with any question you might have. I’ll do my 

best to find you an answer. The link for transportation services to the ranch is also 
below.

Wishing you and blessed holiday season! See you in a few weeks!

Martha Murchison

marthamurchison@gmail.com

Art Myers

Artmyers88@gmail.com

Links for travel to ranch: We rely on White Buffalo Shuttle for our guests. Kevin Spitzer 

picks up at the Sage Inn in Santa Fe the afternoon of the first date listed, and returns to 
the Sage Inn the morning of the last date. His phone number is 831.359.8077. Email is 

nivek@cruzio.com

The best way to get to Santa Fe is Groome Transportation. They are very helpful in 
assessing your flight info and getting you on the right shuttle.  
505.474.5696/ groometransportation.com
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